
 

 

  

  
                                                                                                                                                                

 

 

 

     

 

We are looking forward to meeting you at the Parents’ Evenings next week; there are still appointments 

available, so please sign up in the Entrance Hall or give the school office a call. It is so helpful to share with 

you about your child’s progress and well-being in school - we hope you will find it helpful too. At Lea, we 

understand that families can face many challenges in bringing up children. Most of us need additional support 

at times, throughout our lives. There may be times when you or your child need extra help and support. There 

are many ways in which we can help, as outlined in our Offer of Early Help. This is available on the school 

website or feel free to ask for a paper copy. The Ethos group and Extra Milers have decided we will further 

support Down Syndrome UK as part of our Lent Appeal, by dressing in the DSUK colours for a Non- 

Uniform Day (Orange, White, Green & Yellow - Friday 28th March - in exchange for a minimum of a £1 

donation… the children will place their coins on a large cut out “Number 21” (ask your child, Why 21?) We will 

aim to cover the whole number in each class, so please be as generous as you can afford. Please ensure that if 

children come in non-uniform, they must bring a donation with them on the day, Thank you 😊  

 

 

  

                    
 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

    

    

 

  

  
        

 

 

Lea Endowed CE Primary School 

Newsletter No 11 

Friday 21st March 2025 

Our theme this half term is  

FORGIVENESS 

 
“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

MRS SEAGRAVE’S GREAT MANNERS AWARD 

I am delighted to have presented my special 

awards for excellent manners and a 

wonderful, respectful attitude to:  

Rosie in Y1 

and 

Allan in YR 

Well done and keep shining brightly. I am 

very proud of you both.  

 

PUPIL PREMIUM HELPS FAMILIES & 

SCHOOL! 

Although the children in Reception, Year 1 

and Year 2, automatically receive a free 

school meal under the Government's 

Universal scheme, if you get any of 

the qualifying benefits  school can get 

extra funding, called Pupil Premium, if 

you apply with LCC.  

Families of children in any year group 

can be eligible for PP. We use the PP 

funding to support the children with 

additional support in class, subsidise 

school trips and clubs etc.  

We currently have over 20% of our school 

family who are entitled to PP.  

If you have any questions at all, please 

contact the school office and we will be 

very happy to help. 

A BIG thank you to those who have 

already applied. 😊  

The Day the Penguins Came 

Please take a little time to enjoy the 

story, The Day the Penguins Came, that 

all children helped to write as a 

collaborative tale, during National 

Storytelling Week. We are sending 

home a copy for you all to enjoy reading 

together. The story will also be available 

on the school website. Thank you to the 

children in Classes 3 & 4 for taking the 

time to design the front cover designs. 

 

Thank you for your 

continuing support. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

C M Seagrave 
 

  

 

In  advance, for 

Sunday 30th March… 

… 

ETHOS GROUP 

This is a very special award which is given to children who we feel shine our 

Christian Vision throughout the school family and wider community. 

We are delighted to welcome Seb in Y3, Daisy in Y4 and Oliver in Y5, into this 

group to represent Lea Endowed in this very special way. 

 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=2
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=3

